


LIFE PAK 15 CARDIAC 
MONITORS/DEFIBRILLATORS

• THE CURRENT LIFEPAK 12 CARDIAC MONITORS/DEFIBRILLATORS ARE NO LONGER SERVICEABLE PER 
MANUFACTURER.  TO MAINTAIN THE HIGHEST LEVEL OF ASSESSMENT AND TREATMENT OF CARDIAC 
PATIENTS, REPLACEMENT OF THE UNSERVICABLE MONITORS IS CRITICAL.  WE REQUESTED 9 LIFE PAK 15 
CARDIAC MONITORS/DEFIBRILLATORS AT $38,000 FOR EACH UNIT FOR A TOTAL OF $342,000. 



RECOMMENDATION

• APPROVE 9 LIFE PAK 15 CARDIAC MONITORS.
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